STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mzil: siting.coundcil@ect.gov
www.ct.gov/cse

June 25, 2015

John R. Morissette

Project Manager-Transmission Siting CT
Eversoutce Energy

P.O, Box 270

Hartford, CT 06103

RE: EM-CL&P -116-140530 — The Connecticut Light and Power Company notice of intent to
modify an existing enetgy facility located at 227 Park Road, Putnam, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Morissette:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of construction
time for this exempt modification, dated June 24, 2015. Pursuant to Condition No. 5 of the Council’s
decision letter dated June 24, 2014, T have considered yout request for an extension of construction
time for this exempt modification and grant a two-year extension of time until May 31, 2017, to
complete the construction of this project.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Eversource
Energy decide not to proceed with consttuction. :

Sincerely,

Mt apod—

Melame A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director

MAB/MP/Im
¢ 'The Honorable Anthony “Tony” Flazatano, Mayor, Town of Putnam

Douglas Cutler, Town Administrator, Town of Putnam
Gerald Cotnoit, St., Planning Chairman, T'own of Putnam
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Al 56 Prospect Street
EVERSSURCE
ENERGY : Hartford, CT 06103
John Morissette
Project Manager — Transmission
Siting - CT
June 24, 2015

Melanie Bachman, Acting Executive Director

Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051
Britain, CT 06051

!}]J[E@EDWEB

JUN 24 2015

RE: EM-CL&P-116-140530 - Tracy Substation — Putnam J

Request for Extension Connecticut Siting Councll

Dear Ms. Bachman:;

The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy (Eversource)
received acknowledgement from the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) on May 30, 2014 that
Eversource's proposed modification of the Tracy Substation in Putnam, Connecticut would
comply with the exempt modification criteria in Section 16-50j-57 of the Regulations of
Connecticut State Agencies. |

The Council included conditions regarding this exempt modification work. Eversource is
requesting an extension of the deadline for completing the construction based on the following
condition:

¢ The petitioner may file a request for an extension of time beyond the one year deadline,
provided that such request is submitted to the Council not less than 60 days prior to the
expiration.

As stated in the Notice of Exemption, the construction was scheduled to begin in the spring of
2015 and completed by December of 2016. Due to a change in construction schedule,
Eversource hereby requests that the one year deadline to complete these activities be extended
to May 31, 2017. Eversource expects that the construction will begin in the fall of 2015.

Enclosed are this original and two (2) copies of this request for extension.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or comments, please call
me at (860) 728-4532.

Sincerely,

ik

John R. Morissette




